Special meeting of February 2, 1961

On Tuesday eve. Febr. 21, 1961 a large delegation of Dyersville citizens met with the Western Dubuque County Community School Board in the interest of kindergarten classes in their town, As there would be no facilities for the kindergarten classes in the coming year in the parochial school of Dyersville, this group voiced their interest and wish that the District might offer kindergarten classes for this area. In regard to a building for the classes the group stated they would abide by any decision the board would reach in regard to reconstruction of the public school building now in Dyersville, or the building of a new school.

The Town Council of Dyersville also appeared at this meeting in the interest of their town and area, in the hopes the district would offer these classes for the people of their locality.

The board later met in closed session and after discussion, decided that a kindergarten registration would be held for this area, to determine the number of students who would attend, and proceed with this project following this registration.

This registration set for March 1st, 1961 at the Memorial Hall in Dyersville.

Meeting closed informally with the board going to Dyersville to inspect the public school building in that town.